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I was recently informed that those of us who receive the 6.5cents feed-in tariff in Victoria 
from our retailer, which in our case is Red Energy, actually are paid the tariff by the retailer 
an not the Government.  While we have to fight for a higher tariff, I suggest that we should 
form an organised group of users, and negotiate with several retailers on the basis of 
seeking cheaper rates for imported power and a larger feed-in tariff for our exported 
power.  Our organised group would then agree that the entire group would sign up with the 
best and cleanest offer we get from the retailer. 
 


